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Apogee Consulting, Inc. is pleased to announce that Nick Sanders (Principal Consultant) has
been asked to address the Orange County Chapter of the National Contract Management
Association (NCMA) on April 21, 2011.  The title of his presentation is--”The Incredible--But
True!--Case of the PMO-Partnership Joint Venture”.  

 1 / 1


